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September 6, 2022 
 
 
Community Preservation Committee: 
Updates on Open Articles: 
 
HISTORIC: 
 

Article #32 TM 2020 – Pine Grove Cemetery Gravestone Conservation. Appropriated 
Amount:  $75,000.00.   
Was awarded to Village Green Restoration, Inc. from East Falmouth July 8, 2021.  
Has been completed $42,900 report and invoice sent to CPC and Jan email’s. 
Money to be returned to the CPC is $32,100.00 

  
RECREATION: 
 

Article #29 TM 2021 - Phase I of II for Veterans Memorial Circle at Evergreen Cemetery.  
Appropriated Amount:  $48,385.00. 
Install flags, lighting and related electrical service,  
Contracts have been awarded to the following 
Farrell Electric $36,525.00 installation of Electrical Service to Lighting at Circle. 
Hamco Flagpoles & Flags $15,489.00 Flag Poles and Flags 
Total of 52,014.00 ($48,385.00 CPC & $8,629.00 Cemetery Revolving Account) 

 
HISTORIC: 
 
   Article #31 TM 2022 - East Harwich Union Cemetery Gravestone Conservation.   

$118,800.00.  Procurement Checklist has been approved and has gone out to BID, 
the BID opening is August 10, 2022 at Town Hall.  

Contracts have been awarded to  
 Village Green Restoration, Inc. from East Falmouth for $61,890.00 
 
Next Year Expected CPC Articles: 
 
HISTORIC: Phase II Veterans Memorials at Evergreen Cemetery. Revolutionary War and 
Civil War Memorials.  Will be finalizing the names to be place and requesting price quotes on 
cost for memorials.  
 
North Harwich Cemetery Fence and Rails.  
 
Robbin Kelley 
Cemetery Administrator:  


